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On Saturday April 16th, Washington Hospital hosted the 10th Annual Women’s 
Health Conference. The event featured topics on treatment options for heartburn 
otherwise known as Gastro Esophageal Reflux Disease or GERD, weight 
management, complimentary therapies and a heart-healthy cooking demonstration.  
Dr. William Dugoni, Medical Director, provided an update on the Washington 
Women’s Center and Dr. Victoria Leiphart, gynecologist, moderated the event; 70 
women attended. 
 

On Saturday, April 23rd, Washington Hospital’s Green Team, the City of Fremont, 
and other local Tri-City organizations organized the “Let’s Go Green Together!” 
event. This free Earth Day education expo raised environmental awareness and 
shared eco-friendly ideas with people in our District. Attendees learned about 
recycling and how to save energy.  Attendees also learned about planet-friendly 
options available for everyday living; more than 500 people attended.  
 

Also on Saturday, April 23rd Resonate Movement Church, South Bay Community 
Church and Union City Kids Zone hosted their first annual “For The City 
Healthcare” at Barnard-White Middle School in Union City; 32 people were 
screened and over 300 people attended the event. 
 

On Tuesday, April 26th, Dr. Prasad Kilaru, plastic surgeon, and Mark Neves, 
occupational therapist, presented “Nerve Compression Disorders of the Arms”; 25 
people attended. 
 

On Thursday, April 28th, Michelle Hedding, Spiritual Care Coordinator presented 
“Future Planning and Advance Health Care Directives”during the Community 
Ambassadors for Seniors (CAPS) training program. The presentation educated the 
attendees on Advanced Health Care Directives and Physician Orders for Life-
Sustaining Treatment; over 100 people attended. 
 

On Friday, April 29th, Kitayama Elementary School in Union City hosted its annual 
health fair for students, teachers and parents. Washington Hospital nurses, staff from 
Respiratory Care, and representatives from Washington Township Medical 
Foundation provided information on asthma, hand hygiene and blood pressure 
screenings; 75 people were screened and over 400 people attended the event. 
 

On Wednesday, May 4th and 11th, Dr. Victoria Leiphart, gynecologist, presented 
“Restoring Balance” a three-week stress reduction program; 12 people attended. 
 

On Friday, May 6th, Graham Elementary School in Newark held its annual health 
fair for students, teachers and parents.  Washington Hospital Staff provided health 
information on proper hand washing and hygiene to prevent infection and the spread 
of germs; over 75 people attended. 
 

On Monday May 9th, Washington Hospital hosted the annual employee and 
volunteer health and safety fair. Over 20 wellness booths were set up to educate staff 
and volunteers on how to best maintain health and safety for themselves as well as 
for patients. This event was part of the National Hospital week celebrations which 
began on May 9th and will continued through May 13th.  


















